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Date:  September 11, 2018 
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of City Council 
 
Through Bryant Powell, City Manager 
  Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
   
From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 

 
Subject: Resolution 18-29 Pinal County 2018 CWPP 
 
 
Pinal County Office of Emergency Management (“PCOEM”) staff in addition to staff from cities 
including Apache Junction and fire jurisdictions throughout Pinal County collaborated over the 
past year to update the Pinal County Community Wildfire Protection Plan (“CWPP”). The 
resulting 2018 CWPP is an updated version of the 2009 version that was created in response to 
the Healthy Forests Restoration Act of 2003 and in recognition of the proximity of many 
communities within Pinal County to landscape-scale fires.   
 
PCOEM gave a short presentation with the opportunity for discussion with city council of this 
plan on September 4, 2018.   
 
City staff asks City Council to approve and adopt the 2018 CWPP as an official planning 
document of the City of Apache Junction by resolution.  The CWPP is available for review as 
the attachment to the resolution. 
 

 
 
 


